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Ref DJB/AQG/Letters/Key Worker Update 
 
24 March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement, please be advised that Fairfax remains open for 
children of key workers. 
 
However, in line with government guidance, students should only attend school if there is no 
alternative and they cannot be kept safely at home. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact keyworker@fairfax.bham.sch.uk should you have any queries. 
 
We thank you for your continued support during this period and thank you for your contribution 
towards the national crisis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
MRS D J BUNN 
Head of Academy  
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